For Engineering Excellence

PUBLIC NOTICE

27" April, 2023

PAYMENT OF STAMP DUTY AS A REQUIREMENT FOR REGISTRATION
AND LICENSURE

The Engineers Registration Board (ERB) informs all engineering professionals that
issuance of Certificates and Licenses will be done in conformity with the provisions
under the Stamp Duty (Amendment) Act, 2020 which requires all professionals in
various industries to pay UGX 100,000 (One Hundred Thousand Uganda Shillings)

only.

By copy of this notification, you are encouraged to abide by this statutory requirement
to allow you to obtain an annual practicing Licence from the Engineers Registration

Board.

In this regard, all engineering professionals seeking registration and Licensure services

from ERB are expected to provide a Receipt from Uganda Revenue Authority (URA)

as proof of payment effective 1% July 2023, without which Practicing Licence /
Certificate shall not be provided.

For the tax payment procedure, you are advised to visit any nearest URA offices or their

website at www.ura.go.ug for further guidance.

For Stamp Duty filling, please note and use the ERB TIN number: 1009359452.
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